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What a busy week we have had at Brambles! We have 

continued to learn about the sun and how to stay safe 

while playing outside in the hotter weather. 

Some of our Brambles friends have been for their 

“Getting to Know You” sessions over at Reception and 

have shared their adventures with us when they 

returned to class. 

During carpet time, Brambles have invented their own 

Talk for Writing story about a Tiger and his journey to 

school, which then inspired lots of maps showing the 

children’s route to school from their own homes. 

With the PTA summer fayre coming up, we are asking 

for donations for our Brambles Party in a Cup stall, we 

would appreciate any small items such as party bag 

toys, Happy Meal Toys or small packets of sweets. 

 
Our number of the week:  9 

Our key words: Sun, summer, sun cream, sun hat, 

hydrated and shadows. 

Letter of the week: I 

Alliteration Rhyme: Isabelle the incredible 

inventor.  

 

Something Special 
 

You will now have received information with regards to 

which Reception class your child will be in when they 

start school in September. 

This will have included dates for their ‘Getting to Know 

You’ sessions. These sessions are scheduled to support 

your child’s transition to school and to allow parents to 

visit the classrooms and meet the Reception staff. 

Please note that Pre School Staff cannot take your 

child to these sessions it must be a Parent or Carer. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Vicki, 

Miss Lorraine and Miss Treasure 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Summer by Ailie Busby 

When Grandma gives you a Lemon Tree by 

Jamie Deenihan 

 

Song: The sun has got his hat on 

 
 

Rhyme:  Slip, Slap, Slop Sun cream. 

 

Please can we ask that you arrive on time for your 

children’s Pre School sessions when you drop off 

and collect them. 

We understand there may be times when this is 

difficult due to unforeseen circumstances, 

however this is now having an impact on our daily 

routine. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fayre 

Saturday 29th June 

 

PTA Disco Brambles 

Tuesday 16th July 

 

Brambles Leavers Assembly 

Thursday 18th July 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


